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MEMORAND%~ 

TO: 

FROM: 

RE: 

August 17, 1989 

All Staff Members 
Office of the General Counsel 

Daniel L. G o e l z e r ~  
General Counsel 

Eric Summergrad's Receipt of the Federal Bar 
Association's 1989 Younger Federal Lawyer Award 

I am extremely pleased to announce that the Federal Bar 
Association has selected Eric Summergrad to receive the 1989 
Younger Federal Lawyer Award. Chairman Ruder nominated Eric for 
this prestigious award several months ago. The Federal Bar 
Association describes the Younger Federal Lawyer Award as 
follows: 

"[T]he program is designed to accord recognition to 
outstanding young federal attorneys * * * . [C]ivilian or 
military lawyers under the age of thirty-six, having three 
continuous years of federal service are eligible for the 
award. Award recipients will be selected by a panel of 
distinguished federal judges." 

The Award will be presented to Eric at a luncheon at the 
Hyatt Regency Hotel on Thursday, August 24. Note that, as set 
forth in my July 31 memorandum, at a luncheon on the following 
day, Friday August 25, the FBA will present the Tom C. Clark 
Award to Paul Gonson. I hope as many of you as possible will 
attend one or both luncheons in honor of our two colleagues. To 
make reservations, call Julia Tindal at 638-0252. 

Congratulations, Eric! 

cc: Members of the Commission 
Division Directors and Office Heads 


